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Dear EPC,  
 
Thank you so much for the truly, genuine, 
warm welcome. Extra adjectives were 
needed, as you all have shared so many 

blessings! I am so excited to have begun this journey as 
pastor with all of you. I give continued thanks for all the 
staff and the wonderful ministry that they furthered 
through the time of transition, and for all their continued 
work. Please join me in giving continued thanks for all of 
them! 
 
And thank you, EPC, for all the prayers you shared for An-
drea and I, and most of all for the prayers you continue to 
share for one another. 
 
In worship, I am very excited to continue in the series: 
“Growing in Strength”, as we explore the letter to the Co-
lossians with a Christ-shaped curiosity and rediscover a 
growing life through grace.  
 
Really looking forward to joining in even more of what God 
has been doing through all of you, and getting to know you 
all better. 
 
If you ever like to catch up, I would love to meet with you 
either in the church office or out in the community. 
You can also reach me on my cell at 859-771-2306 or by 
email at ryanbradney@gmail.com 
So excited and thankful to share in this new beginning with 
all of you! 
 
Looking forward to growing further in God's grace. 
Ryan 

Please RSVP by calling or texting Marilyn at 812-499-1714 

(cell) or 812-853-2724 (home) by July 27, 2022.   

Family and friends make a birthday special.   
Your presence will be the greatest gift of all. 

 

 

 

Email: jenniferbrowning85@yahoo.com  
or text to 812-454-3541 

The next Lunch & Learn 
program for the Evansville 
Wartime Museum will be 
held on Thursday, August 
4th at 11 am.  The guest 
speaker will be Bruce 
Green and  Auschwitz with 
preface on the Holocaust 
will be the program. 

Reservations are required 
by Friday, July 29th 
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Church Communication Lines 
 

Phone#: 476-3355/Fax: 476-8755 
 

Web: eastminsterchurch.com   
   

Email: epc5501@gmail.com 
 

Sound Engineer: Ron Harper 
 

Videographer: Jack Garcia 
 

Social Media Admin: Tony McClees 
tmcclees@illinois.edu 

 
Digital Sign Admin: Jenny Kuhs  
Jennifer_ann_09@yahoo.com 

 
Prayer Chain Captain: Leslie Webb or at 

epcprayers@gmail.com 

 

Eastminster Staff 

Ryan Bradney - Pastor 

Mike Cantrell - Handyman 

Mary Fulkerson - Office Manager 

Trey Fulkerson - Youth/Pastoral Assist. 

Alanna Keenan - Director of Music 

Anslee LaChance - Nursery Worker 

Marian LaChance - Housekeeper 

Ryan Luttrull - Organist 


